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Hon Barry House, MLC
President of the Legislative Council
Parliament House
PERTH WA 6000

Dear Mr President,

Extension of reporting date for JSCCCC inquiry

On 15 March 2011 I advised that the Joint Standing Committee on the Corruption and Crime
Commission would report to Parliament by 22 September 2011 in relation to its inquiry into
how the Corruption and Crime Commission (CCC) deals with allegations and notifications of
misconduct by WA Police.

On 15 June 2011 the Committee resolved to extend the inquiry so that due consideration
may be given to the CCC investigation into the tasering of Mr Kevin Spratt, which is
particularly relevant to the inquiry but is not anticipated to be reported until later in the year.
In response to questions raised during recent Legislative Assembly Estimates, the Acting
Commissioner of the CCC indicated that the Commission's report in this regard would not be
finalised until 'mid to late this year, perhaps in September or October'.' With this in mind, the
Committee has resolved to extend the reporting date of its inquiry to 1 March 2012.

Should you require any further information, please contact the Committee's Principal
Research Officer, Ms Dawn Dickinson on 9222 7467.

Yours sincerely,

HON NICK GOIRAN, MLC
CHAIRMAN

Mr Mark Herron, Acting Commissioner, CCC, Estimates Committee B. 1 June 2011, pE353.
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